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Comments: The direction the Forest Service has been taking in the past years regarding grazing is discouraging.

Permitted numbers are almost always increased in AMP's and the number of taxpayer paid range infrastructure

is, to be frank, quite staggering.  The mindset seems to be more cattle grazing at any cost, including in

wilderness areas where grazing has not been allowed for years due to negative impacts in the past.  To see this

amount of deference in the face of increasing and prolonged drought seems very shortsighted. The priority for

the Forest Service should be anticipating impacts from climate change and making the adjustments on the

ground in advance of what we know is coming.  Riparian areas, uplands and the many species that depend on

them will need increasing protections, not more cattle.


